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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Boa Vista Serviços S.A. (B3: BOAS3; “Company”) hereby informs to its shareholders and the 

market in general that, on January 14, 2022, Mr. Ricardo Orlando, current member of the Board 

of Officers of the Company, occupying the position of Technology Officer, will resign from his 

position. 

 

The Company would like to thank Mr. Orlando for all the dedication and significant services 

rendered to the Company during the whole period in which performed its functions, wishing 

success to the next steps of his life. 

 

Mr. Eraldo da Silva Bernardino, a non-statutory Officer of the Company, will carry out the 

information technology activities.  

 

Eraldo da Silva Bernardino holds a degree in Technology Management from Faculdade COC 

Ribeirão Preto (2007), MBA in Solutions Architecture from FIAP (2011). He joined Boa Vista 

in 2019, where he was responsible for the Development Engineering and data teams at Boa 

Vista. Executive with over 25 years of experience in different fields of technology, working 

with Development Engineering, Architecture, Infrastructure, IT Operations, as well as Digital 

Transformation agendas. Before joining the Company, Eraldo held the position of technology 

superintendent at DASA Diagnostics group, where he actively participated in the digital 

transformation process (2016-2019). Luizalabs (2014-2016), Magazine Luiza (2004-2014), 

Nordemaq (1995-2002). 

 

The Company remains available to provide additional information through its Investors 

Relations area. 

 

January 12, 2022 

 

Mônica Freitas Guimarães Simão 

Financial and Investors Relation Officer  


